
 

 

 
 

To make things as easy as possible for you and your employees to use your 
travel credits, Qantas has extended the flexible booking mechanism, known 
as the travel credits commercial policy and used by your TMC, until 31 
March 2023. 

As part of their travel credits initiative, Qantas has simplified and relaxed 
fare conditions for tickets issued prior to 1 October 2021, and have extended 
those relaxed conditions for reissued tickets until 31 March 2023. Qantas are 
removing change fees, allowing name changes free of charge on both 
Australian domestic and international itineraries and are also extending the 
validity of reissued tickets.  

 

Source: Qantas 

 



 

 

Travel Solutions 
Procurement Australia supports member organisations with personalised 
service, to ensure you travel reliably, safely, and securely. Our Travel 
services deliver consistent value and greater efficiency across all your 
flights, car hire and accommodation expenditure.  

 

 

 

https://www.paltd.com.au/contact

